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STANDARD D – ACADEMIC ADVISING 

Concern:  In an effort to assist prospective students to the Department of Radiologic Sciences, a link 
from the Radiologic Sciences Homepage is recommended.   
 
Department Response 

There currently is a Link on the Department of Radiologic Sciences home page for the Masters of 
Sciences in Radiologic Sciences home page. 

 
STANDARD F – PROGRAM SUPPORT 

Concern:  Space resources for MS program; to grow the program: equipment, classroom and additional 

faculty 

Department Response—Program Support 
The Department would agree that over time that we will need additional space for faculty and 
staff to enable program growth.  However, at his time we believe that we are functioning fine 
with the current resources.  In the 2013-14 the program will be asking for some elective courses 
in orthopedics and skeletal injuries.  The Department currently has the resources and space to 
facilitate this growth.   

 
Dr. Robert Walker 

Chair, Radiologic Sciences 


